
Dear Ms. Flores;

I am writing to express my grave concern on Sara Beltran Hernande who is in Immigration and Customs 
Enforcement (ICE) detention centre in Dallas, pending an appeal on a court decision to remove her from the 
United States. She has been in detention since arriving at the US-Mexico border on 4 November 2015. 
Despite having US citizen family members who can guarantee her appearance at any future hearings on her 
case, US authorities have denied her parole because she was considered a flight risk.

I am calling on the authorities to release Sara Beltran Hernandez (A#: 208-548-384) on parole, pending the 
resolution of her asylum claim. Please also ensure she is urgently provided necessary medical attention, in 
accordance with her wishes. They should also ensure that while in detention, she is provided regular contact 
with her family members and lawyers of her choosing. 

Your attention on this matter would be highly appreciated． 

Sincerely,


